From: kathleen.shafel@wisconsin.gov

To: Graham, Joseph R - DNR

Cc: Shafel, Kathleen S - DNR

Subject: WDNR Site Investigation Report (SIR) Received (non-fee) Acknowledgement for 02-16-589248
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 10:27:26 AM

This email confirms, in accordance with Wis. Admin. Code NR700.11(1)(em), the Wisconsin Department of
Natural Resources (DNR) Remediation and Redevelopment (RR) Program received Site Investigation Report (SIR)
Received (non-fee) for:

02-16-589248 C REISS COAL DOCK PROPERTY
FID: 816130810
NE NE SEC16 T49N R14W, SUPERIOR

Wis. Admin. Code ch. NR 712 establishes the minimum personnel qualifications for conducting environmental
response actions in Wisconsin. More specifically, it specifies the standards: (1) for sampling, field work and
development of plans; (2) the personnel requirements for report submittal; and (3) specifications for the certification
of submittals. Please be aware that non-compliance issues associated with Wis. Admin. Code ch. NR 712 will likely
delay any needed or requested department approvals, including case closure decisions.

Information on this cleanup project may be viewed through our public web-based system BRRTS on the WEB
(BOTW) via the URL below. Please note - the visibility of some information on BOTW may be delayed up to 24
hours.

http://dnr.wi.gov/botw/GetActivityDetail.do?crumb=0&adn=0216589248

Thank you for the submittal of your documents to the DNR. If you are not the Responsible Party (RP) for this
project, please inform the RP that you have received this email acknowledgement.

This email sent to:
kathleen.shafel@wisconsin.gov
joseph.graham@wisconsin.gov
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